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I refer to your letter regarding the above planning application in respect of Sea View Farm, High
Normanby.
I have no objections to the application, the shellfish business is being run in a very professional
way and I see no reason why the application should not be approved. I live at Hunters Moon
Cottage, High Normanby.
 
Stan Sleightholme
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